
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

December 14, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of the Power 

Purchase Agreement between PacifiCorp and Blue Mountain Wind 1, LLC 
 
On November 10, 2011, Rocky Mountain Power submitted an Application for Approval of the 
Power Purchase Agreement between PacifiCorp and Blue Mountain Wind 1, LLC.  It has 
recently come to Rocky Mountain Power’s attention that Blue Mountain Wind 1, LLC, will not 
be able to meet the online date contained in the original power purchase agreement, dated 
November 8, 2011.  Rocky Mountain Power and Blue Mountain Wind 1, LLC are currently 
negotiating a modification to the power purchase agreement. 
 
Accordingly, Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that the Public Service Commission 
of Utah suspend the Application in the above-captioned matter until the parties have agreed to a 
modified power purchase agreement and filed it with the Commission for approval.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc: Service List 
 


